
Dear Friend, 
 
The Danube Institute cordially invites you to a lec ture by 
Clark S.  
Judge, organized by the Institute and the Faculty o f Social 
Sciences and  
International Relations, Corvinus University, Budap est. 
Registration is  
required. Please register here: 
http://danubeinstitute.hu/jelentkezes/index.php?eve ntid=148   
 
 
 
The US election campaign: who will win and what wil l it mean 
for the  
world – a Washington insider’s view 
 
 
 
The US Presidential election campaign is one of the  most 
extraordinary  
of modern times, and its outcome is likely to affec t all of 
us. 
 
The campaign was initially billed as a 1992 rematch  — Bush 
versus  
Clinton all over again. Instead, a reality TV star and 
flamboyant real  
estate developer with no experience in government n ow leads 
one party’s  
nominating race. Donald Trump looks at once like a clown and a  
demagogue, but can he really become president? In t he other 
party, an  
apparently eccentric 1930s-style socialist is mount ing an 
astonishingly  
strong challenge. Has the United States lost its mi nd? 
 
Our guest, Clark S. Judge, a former speechwriter in  the Reagan 
White  
House, will explain this American circus, what brou ght the 
parade to  
town, and what it means for Europe. 
 
Clark S. Judge is founder and managing director of the White 
House  
Writers Group, Inc. and an opinion journalist. As M anaging 
Director of  
the White House Writers Group, he has advised some of the 
world’s most  
prominent corporations in meeting their strategic a nd 
communications  



challenges in the U.S. and elsewhere. For political  clients he 
has  
written many nationally televised speeches, primari ly during  
presidential campaigns. He has provided communicati ons advice 
in support  
of numerous cases before the United States Supreme Court. 
 
Mr. Judge served as Speechwriter and Special Assist ant to both 
President  
Ronald Reagan and Vice President George Bush. A mem ber of the 
Moscow  
Summit speechwriting team in 1988, he was also the lead writer 
for the  
Toronto Economic Summit that year and helped shape the White 
House  
approach to the 1988 presidential campaign. 
 
As an opinion journalist, he has written extensivel y on U.S 
politics,  
the international financial crisis, health care ref orm, the 
current  
state of the U.S. and global economies, and global security 
issues.  
Among the publications in which his work has appear ed are the 
the Wall  
Street Journal, Financial Times, NYTimes.com, USNew s.com, 
Policy Review,  
National Review Online and Claremont Review of Book s.  He has 
been  
interviewed on major broadcast and cable news outle ts 
including CBS,  
ABC, Fox News, CNN, CNBC and the BBC. 
 
Because of the large number of students wishing to attend 
there only a  
few remaining places avaialble. Priority wil be giv en to early  
applicants. 
 
Registration is required. Please register here: 
http://danubeinstitute.hu/jelentkezes/index.php?eve ntid=148   
 
 
Date: 15.30 -17.00 April 12th 2016 
 
Venue: Room 104, New Building,  Corvinus University , Közraktár 
u. 4-6.,  
Budapest. 
 


